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Representative Wieckert:

Please review the attached amendment.  It varies slightly from the language provided
to me.  It seems consistent with your intent to retain the term “private” in proposed s.
231.01 (4m) (intro.).  Also, because the proposed reference to s. 118.165, stats., could
conceivably describe a postsecondary school, I did not include the reference in proposed
s. 231.01 (4m) (b).  Please feel free to call if you have any questions.
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